Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 103 Wednesday, February 20, 2013

Today is a Primetime day.

All Students: The 2013 Matchmaker forms are back. Purchase yours all week at lunch for $2 to find your best
matches. Everyone who buys a form will also be entered into a drawing for a new iPad. Student Council

Clash of the Classes t-shirts can be ordered at all lunches beginning today, February 20, 2013 and will be available until
Friday, March 1, 2013. The cost is $10.00. Student Council

Hispanic Culture and Civilization and Spanish IV students. Our annual Philadelphia Art Museum field trip will be on
March 7, 2013. Permission slips and fees are due today. Ka. Frederick

Attention NHS Members: Any senior member who still needs to pick up a gold graduation cord and any new member
who was not at Induction and needs to pick up their certificate and pin, please see Mrs. Myers in Room 216.

Project Manhood/Women in Leadership WILL NOT be traveling during Club on Friday. ALL students should report to a
Study Hall in Room 282 after 7th period. L. Poliski

ATTENTION CURRENT JUNIORS: If you are interested in participating in the Manheim Township Internship Program
next school year, please complete a quick online survey. The survey can be found on the Moodle homepage and the
high school’s main homepage. If you have any further questions please see Mr. Brenner in Room 9. S. Brenner

5th Annual Exploring Engineering Day - Feb. 22, 2013: Manheim Township High School's Technology & Engineering
Department is hosting its 5th Annual Exploring Engineering Day. This is an in-house event for high school students who
are interested in engineering careers. The event runs from 7:40 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. There will be engineering presenters
who will share work experiences, highlights of their job, and present some type of demonstration that includes student
participation. High school students can sign up on NAVIANCE under the "About Me" tab in "Surveys to take -
Engineering Day Sign up". If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Nolt in the high school. A. King

Attention students: If you still want to attend Mini-THON, you can still register! Packets are available in the office and
outside Mr. Aiello's and Mr. Sneeringer's rooms. As well, if you want to attend but cannot stay for the full 12 hours,
pick up an "Early Leave" form with your application. All forms and donations are due no later than 3:00 PM on
Thursday, February 28. D. Aiello

The Bluetique is selling wristbands to benefit FTK Mini-THON. All (100%) of the proceeds will be donated to

Mini-THON. Please help us support this worthy cause. Wristbands may be purchased in the Bluetique, or from any

Bluetique student during all lunch periods on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Thank you for helping us fight pediatric cancer.
J. Guttman

Dancing with the Streaks 2013: Don't miss this awesome event featuring the talented faculty, staff and students of
MTSD. The event is Saturday, March 2, 2013, 7:00 p.m. in the HS auditorium. Tickets are on sale now at:
https://www.showtix4u.com/boxoffice.php?submit=Search+for+Events&begin=1542968&current_client=0210381201
04886&1ts=1359650915. For more information on the event please contact: Kristen Masengarb, MTEF 717-735-1751
or administrator@mtef.net. J. Somerville

Attention all 2011-12 Middle School Art Club members: The mosaic mural is finished and it will be hung up outside
the office at the Middle School! The mural dedication will take place on Thursday, February 21 at 7:30pm during the
Middle School Open House Night. Please plan to attend the dedication so you can be recognized for all of your hard
work! Miss DeMoss and Mrs. Kauffman look forward to seeing you there! L. DeMoss

-see other side-



Now is the time! Calling all singers, musicians, dancers, jugglers, mimes, poets, etc. Auditions for Follies will be held
on Wednesday, March 6th; Friday, March 8th; Monday, March 11" and Friday, March 15", All auditions will be held in
Convocation Hall. Follies performances are April 26" and April 27", E. Fritz

There will be a Boys Volleyball Organizational Meeting today, February 20, 2013 in Convocation Hall at 5:00 PM.
Anticipated duration of the meeting is under one hour. J. Damiano

SOFTBALL: There will be a brief, but important meeting for anyone planning to play high school softball this spring
today, February 20 at 2:40 in room 031. G. Woznicki

Fall cheer and mascot tryouts are March 4 and 5 from 6-8 pm in the north gym for grades 7-12. All interested
candidates must attend both days to be selected on a team. Any questions please email coach Kim at
kamclaughlin421@gmail.com. K. McLaughllin

Attention Freshmen interested in joining the Spring Track team, there will be an organizational meeting February 26th
in the middle school cafeteria from 3:00 until 3:45. R. Vincent

There are no sports scheduled for today.



